Ogier Partner Jeremy Snead will be attending the IWIRC London Conference 2022 on 10

November. The half day conference includes four sessions tackling key restructuring and

insolvency issues. Further details on the event can be found through the link on the right.


https://www.ogier.com/people/jeremy-snead

